
Director Ramge Names New General Counsel 
 

 
Effective November 9, 2017, Director Bruce Ramge named Matthew Holman to serve as 
General Counsel for the Nebraska Department of Insurance. 
 
Matt first joined the Department of Insurance as a part-time law clerk in 2008.  He 
returned to the Department in August 2011, serving as legal counsel until being named 
as the Department’s general counsel. 
 
Matt holds a Bachelor of Arts degree in Psychology with minors in Political Science, 
English, and Math from the University of Nebraska-Lincoln, and a Juris Doctorate from 
the University of Nebraska College of Law. 
 
Matt can be reached at matt.holman@nebraska.gov. 
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